
May 31, 2013 

Happy Feet Newsletter 

Hi everyone, I just wanted to send out this short newsletter to keep everyone up to date. It has been 

about 9-10 weeks since my back surgery, and I'm so happy to tell you all that our Lord has truly blessed. 

I have healed and continue to heal very well. I know so many have prayed for me concerning this, and  

I want to say thank you all so much. 

 

Tomorrow, Sunday, June 2, I will be taking a team from the Sacramento, CA area to Guatemala. We will 

be working with the Mayan Indians in the remote mountains of this very needed country. The 

missionary will be taking the team to some mountains that we have never been in the past. He told me 

that the Indians in this area are very impoverished. They live in very hard conditions and he says that he 

has been to the areas we will be going and the people are really looking forward to our arrival. My wife, 

Mary, is going so I'm very excited about having her with me this time. 

 

We will return home on Saturday. We will be in the States for a couple of weeks and then carry another 

team from the Pasadena, TX area back to Guatemala the last week of June. We will be traveling to 

different mountains and villages each trip. The missionary is telling me that he has pastors ready to go 

into these villages to do the follow up and that they are looking forward to their work as well.  

 

So, please keep us prayed up for safe travel, safety while in the mountains, and most of all, that many 

will give their lives to our Lord. The teams are ready and so am I. I will return home with pictures and 

testimonies. I will share these with you, so you and I together can praise our Lord for the great work I 

know He will do. God Bless you all, and we will be in touch soon. 
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